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PALEONTOLOGICAL RESERRCH INSTITUTION
109 DEARBORN PLACE
ITHACA, N. Y.

TELEPHONE 3-1074 January 21, 1958

Dr., H. B. Stenzel
Shell 0il Co.

3836 Belaire Blvd,
Houston 25, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Your letter of January 10th with the information concerning
the Arca figured by Dr. Sheldon has been received. The
specimen has also been received in good condition., Thank
you very much for examining the specimen and giving us

your opinion on the locality. As we wrote you before, we
are trying to figure out where possible information con-
cerning these ambiguous localities would be.

We have puzzled over the association of a locality, the
description of which John Wells gave as "Big branch of
Cedar Creek, east of Mr, Pollard's (deceased) farm, 3 miles
N.W. of Stone City, Burleson County, Texas." We have
another Cedar Creek in Robertson County., Have you ever

had occasion to check on this locality? If you have anly
information on it, would you please let us know? Also,

do you have information on the locality "about five miles
N.E. of Laredo, Webb Co., Texas"?

With best regards and appreciation,

Yours sincerely, (EES
VW Nal ceaan_

(Mrs,) Katherine V. W. Palmer
DIRECTOR
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